
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:21 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Robert Canning

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Big Lake Hunt Camp

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Member of hunting camp established in 1970's with hydro installed shorty thereafter. Camp represents many
generations of family bonding and leadership building. Changes to rates for seasonal users will undoubtedly alter
this tradition, please consider a camp registry program for low hydro users, combined with a more detailed study of
the hydro usages of camps.

Thanks,

Robert




